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A big thank you to all the students who participated in the Eco Week challenges!  And 
congratulations to Jasmine Tung, Viviana Lee, and Lex Tung for being prize winners.   
 
Attention all badminton team members, there will be a practice today after school in the gym. 
Reminder to get your waivers signed and athletic fees paid online.  
 
Tuesday, Tuesday, Tuesday! Catch all the exciting action of grade 6/7 intramurals today at 
lunch in the gym! Today we will have team Ms. B versus the Librarians on the South Court. 
Then we will have the Ball Snatchers versus Fortnite Rath on the North Court. Spectators are 
welcome but space is limited. As a reminder, nobody will be allowed in the gym before the 
lunch bell. If you are a player hoping to warm up, or a spectator wishing to get a good seat, 
you must come after the bell.    
A reminder that there is no running in the halls.      Intramurals may be postponed if we can 
not be safe in the hallways. Go Hillcrest!  
 
As you all know, Terry Fox was a Canadian hero who embarked on an incredible journey, the 
Marathon of Hope, to raise funds for cancer research. His determination and selflessness 
continue to inspire us all. This week is your chance to be a hero too! Our school is once again 
supporting the Terry Fox Run, and we're aiming to make a big impact in the fight against 
cancer. Donations made in cash must be handed to your homeroom teacher. Every dollar 
counts, and we're aiming for our biggest total yet! Let's come together as a school community 
and show our support for this worthy cause. Not only will you be contributing to cancer 
research, but you'll also be honoring Terry Fox's legacy and spreading kindness in our 
community. So let's dig deep, Hillcrest, and make a real difference! 
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